
St. Peter’s School East Bridgford – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Cains/ 

Mrs Gilbey/ 

Mr Walsh 

Subject: Science Date: 5/5/17 

 

Task/ Expectation: 

We hope that you all enjoyed the bank holiday weekend. We have had 
another busy week in year 3, the highlight being our Egyptian museum on 
Wednesday.  This was a huge success with children visiting from the 
different classes throughout the school. Our children spoke really confidently 
about their artefacts and answered questions that were asked of them. All 
staff commented on the high standard of our homework. Mr Tomlinson even 
told us that he would have willingly paid to visit our museum! 

Today was very exciting – STAR WARS!! There was a fantastic array of 
costumes, t-shirts and light sabers on show throughout the school. Thank 
you for your support with this. 

Homework this week focuses on our Science topic, ‘Light and Shadows’ 
which Mr Walsh has been teaching this half term. We would like the children 
to complete the attached sheet  to consolidate their learning. 

Outdoor PE continues to take place on Monday afternoon and we have 
started indoor PE on Friday morning with Gordon Fearne.  This is a 
fitness based session. Appropriate kit  is needed for both sessions 
please.  Times tables will be tested on Wednesday as usual.   

May we remind you that our Dukes Barn meeting will take place in the 
year 3 classroom next Wednesday 10th May 2017 at 3.40pm.  If you are 
unable to attend, all of the relevant information will be sent with your 
child the following day and will be available to look at on our class 
page on the school website. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 To be returned by Friday, May 12
th

 2017 

 

 Thank you for helping your child with their work. 

 Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 

 If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do 
this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response. 

 Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, we are always willing to 
discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All we ask is that you 
make an appointment. 

 If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by 
another child), please contact us or Mr Maddison immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the 

circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best. 


